Faulk, Camilla

From: Cheri Cosper [cherico@bmacww.org]
Sent: Thursday, April 01, 2010 1:00 PM
To: Faulk, Camilla

Subject: Proposed GR 34

During a time when all aspects of the legal system‘ are having trouble raising enough money to keep the courts open and
functioning because of budget shortfalls, | am afraid that an unintended consequence of the proposed GR 34 will cause a
decrease in free services for low-income individuals, especially for smaller counties.

Cheri Cospcr

Familg Law Court Facilitator
5/uc Mountain Action Counci/
342 Catherine Street

Walla Walla WA 992362
509-529-4980 [ xt. 122
509-529-4985 (Fax)



